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January 18, 2017

Zehra Khan
General Secretary
Home Based Women Workers Federation

Dear Zehra Khan,

Congratulations on winning formal labor status for millions of home based workers, both women
and men. Your work in raising the working conditions for the most oppressed workers is to be
commended.

As an international socialist feminist organization, Radical Women has participated in many
struggles to win better working conditions for women. HBWWF’s impressive victory for the
home based women workers is important in Pakistan and around the globe. We have no doubt
that the spark you lit will light fires of labor organizing in other countries.

We stand in solidarity with HBWWF to build on the impressive victory you have won and bring
labor rights to home based workers across South Asia and beyond.

In sisterhood,

Anne Slater
Organizer
Radical Women, U.S. Section


